
Sangamon Township 
Regular Monthly Meeting 

Held at Sangamon Township Building, 1264 Old Rt 47 White Heath Illinois 

February 8, 2018 
Minutes 

The regular monthly meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 
Supervisor Kathleen Piatt.  Roll call was taken.  Kathleen Piatt, Mike Nolan, Bill Olson and 
Steve Harper were present. John Foley was absent. 

Debbie Marshall-Clerk, Brent Buckalew-Assessor and Larry Sebens-Highway Commissioner 
were also present. 

The pledge of allegiance was recited. 

Public Comment: 

None 

Minutes: 

A motion to approve and accept the regular monthly January minutes was made by Steve Harper 
and seconded by Mike Nolan. The minutes were unanimously approved. 

Invoices: 

 A motion to approve invoices was made by Bill Olson and seconded by Steve Harper. With a 
roll call vote of 4 ayes and 0 nays, the motion to approve invoices passed. 

Announcements/communications: 

Kathleen has a General Assistance training workshop approaching. T.O.I. Trustees membership 
is due. A motion to pay this membership fee and cover the payment for the workshop was made 
by Mike Nolan and seconded by Bill Olson. All were in favor. A Senior Share Fair will be held in 
April at the White Heath Community Building. There will be vendors with information for 
Seniors. Kathleen contacted Young’s to obtain a cost quote for curbside recycling with no 
response.  Knight reports that newspaper & cardboard is being recycled.  Some of the aluminum 
is sold to a recycle company.  Mike prepared a grant application to Illinois Department of 
Resources in order to receive funding for the land in the park project.  Kirby Ambulance   
Service sent us a bill.  Kathleen asked them to come & speak at our March meeting to explain the 



services they offer.  In April Kathleen would like Frannie to give a presentation to the Board 
about the cemeteries, records and needs of each cemetery in the Township.  Mike shared a “letter 
to the editor” regarding support of Township government. 

Old Business:  

The current financial report was passed out for review.  Also, the tentative 2018 Budget and 
Appropriations for Township and Road District was distributed to the Board for study.  It will be 
voted on at the March meeting. 
Township cleanup days will be April 20th 8-3 and April 21st 8-12. 

New Business: 

A motion to move to closed session to discuss a legal matter was made by Mike Nolan and 
seconded by Bill Olson.  All were in favor. 

Open session resumed at 8:10. 

A motion to have Larry serve as an agent to offer prices as discussed in closed session for land 
was made by Kathleen Piatt and seconded by Steve Harper.  With a roll call vote of 4 ayes and 0 
nays, the motion carried. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Steve Harper and seconded by Mike Nolan. All were in favor.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:11 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debbie Marshall 

Sangamon Township Clerk 


